
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Those we love don’t go away, 
they walk beside us every day. 

Unseen, unheard but always near, 
still loved, still missed, and held so dear. 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Friday 14th March 2025 will be our ‘Forget Me Not’ day in remembrance of those 
we have loved and lost. Forget Me Not day began in remembrance of Simra Ali, 
who was a member of our school and community and who is still very much in 
our hearts and minds today.  
 
As usual, the children will be asked to wear something blue or something with 
flowers on.  We will be asking for a donation on the day of £1 for non-uniform 
which will go to Bliss and Rotherham Hospice. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs C Oxborough 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

  


